PLANTING FIELDS FOUNDATION
OYSTER BAY, NEW YORK

December 15, 1965
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Mr, and Mrs. Albert G. Joyce rtﬂ Y W
40 Beach Tree Lane _ 6(/
Pelham, New York &

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Joyce:

We received your letter of U@OQBU%& 10th stating that
you are making a gift of the portrait of Mr. William Robertson
Coe done by Frank O. Salisbury to the Planting Fields Foundation.

We cannot tell you how very much this is appreciated
as it is so appropriate to have the portrait of Mr. Coe hanging

over the fireplace in the beautiful entrance in Coe Hall at
Planting Fields.

As you know, this property belongs to the State Uni-
versity of New York and, of course, the income from the Planting
Fields Foundation is used entirely for this property. Therefore,
it can be seen by the many students, professors and others
attending conferences and classes in this building.

Sincerely yours,

Edward K., Bachman
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